


ATTACHMENT

WESTERN POWER'S PROPOSED REVISED ACCESS ARRANGEMENT FOR THE PERIOD 2009/10
TO 2011/12

REFERENCE SERVICES

Western Power has indicated it will amend the proposed access arrangement revisions to reflect in full the
amendment required by the Authority.

Alinta supports the amendment required by the Authority, and notes that Western Power has undertaken
to consult publicly to allow interested stakeholders to have input into the final design of the new or
amended reference service(s) and associated tariff(s).

STANDARD ACCESS CONTRACTS

Western Power has indicated it will amend the proposed access arrangement revisions so that the
requirement under clause 3.3, for a user to ensure compliance with eligibility ctiteria for a reference
service, is subject to operation of the Applications and Queuing Policy regarding a change in the reference
service applying to a connection point.

However, it is unclear that the amendment proposed by Western Power is consistent with that required by
the Authority. Specifically, Western Power is proposing to add a new clause 3.3(b) as follows.

(b) "Where the User* has sought to change the Reference Service® in respect of a
Connection Point” under clause 3.2(a), its obligation under clause 3.3(a) in relation to
that Connection Point* is subject to compliance by Western Power* with clause
3.2(b)."




























































